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August 15, 2022 
 

Frank Gilmore 

13721 G Road 

Delta, CO  81416 

 

Re: Benton Dawson Gravel, Permit M-1983-209, TR-03 Preliminary Adequacy Review 

 

Mr. Gilmore: 
 
The Division has reviewed your Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03) application.  Please address the 
following adequacy items. 

 
1. Regarding the page in your submittal entitled New Water Drainage Plan, it is unclear where this fits 

into the exhibits of your permit.  Should it be added to the Mining Plan or another exhibit of the 
permit?  Please add this information to the page.  Also, this appears to be a map and should include a 
scale per Rule 6.2.1(2)(e).  

2. On that same page, please elaborate on the purpose of the proposed small ditch.  Will this flow to the 
northwest and cause runoff to flow toward the center of the west area?  Is it expected that this water 

will then infiltrate into the porous soil?  
 
 
If you want to discuss these items, or if you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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